Housing HeaLing CommuniTy

To whom it may concern:

| have been working with Christopher Cox for the last couple of months. He was referred to us
for grant writing by a friend. Chris has been such an asset to Spirit of Hope ever since. He has
been very professional and one can clearly see that he is good at what he does. He operates
with intelligence and patience. He is very thorough and that makes us feel very confident in his

abilities.

| would recommend Chris to anyone who needs the services of a grant writer.

Ellen Jackson
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